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Stower Vale Pre-school

Newsletter Autumn Term – 2019 - 1
Welcome to new and returning children and families, we hope you all had a lovely, fun and restful Summer.
Annual General Meeting
To be held at Pre-school on Tuesday 22nd October at 7pm.

If you would like to learn more about becoming a Committee member please do speak to our Chairperson, Sam (Ted’s Mum), or any member of the Committee who would be happy to let you know what it entails.  Without a Committee the Pre-school would not be able to run, it is an essential part of our team and everyone is welcome to come along.  
Toddler Visit
The toddler group will be visiting us on Wednesday 2nd October for Harvest Activities and 23rd October for floor painting.
Forest Area Visits
Visits to the Forest Area this half term, all visits will be at 9.30am-

Monday 23rd September 
Tuesday 1st October

Wednesday 9th October

Thursday 17th October

Monday 21st October
Please make a note of the dates if your child will visit the forest area and please ensure they are wearing long trousers/leggings and long-sleeved tops (there are stinging nettles and thistles in the area), as well as weather appropriate clothing such as outdoor coats/sunhats and named water bottle.  Reminders of the dates will be put on the notice board.
School Library visits
The children will be visiting the School library on Wednesday 25th September and 9th October.  Your child will be able to choose a book and bring it home to share with you, please return the books before the next library visit, thank you.
Pre-school Portraits
Beki Young Photography is visiting Pre-school to take photographs of the children, if you missed her visit don’t worry, we will be scheduling another one before the end of September.  She will also be visiting the Toddler Group on Wednesday 25th September.

All About Your Child
We appreciate that children grow and their interests change, which is why we are asking parents/carers to complete a new ‘All About Your Child’ form (unless your child has recently started with us), and return it to Pre-school as soon as possible.  The form will be in your child’s pocket to take home, thank you.

Lunchboxes
Just a reminder please no sweets to be included in lunchboxes.  A good idea when packing your child’s lunch is to keep it simple, pop things in that you know they like, give small portions so that they are able to eat it all up and are proud to finish it.  A copy of ‘Healthy packed lunches for early years’ has been emailed to you, this gives a guide for providing a balanced packed lunch, we hope you will find this helpful.
Harvest Festival
We will be celebrating Harvest time with a Harvest Festival week, the week beginning Monday 30th September.  Pre-schoolers will be learning about harvest time, nature activities, changing seasons and the world around us, to include arts and crafts, gardening, cooking and stories.
We will have a bring-and-buy Harvest Table in the cloakroom to raise funds for new activities and resources for the children.  Please bring along vegetables, cakes, tinned goods for donations, and remember to bring your pennies to buy some produce too.  All donations are gratefully received so thank you for your support.

Stower Provost Community School
The School are fundraising by collecting empty crisp packets, if you have any please do keep them and bring them into Pre-school, we will take them over for you.
Dates for the Diary
Toddler Visits – Wednesday 2nd and 23rd October
AGM – Tuesday 22nd October
Forest Area Visits – 23rd September,1st, 9th, 17th, 21st October 
Library Visits – 25th September, 9th October
Harvest week – 30th September
Please note all term dates and activity days are also posted on the Pre-school website

